
GEAR UP GIRL SA | IMPORTANT RIDER UPDATE | RIDER ID NUMBERS HAVE ARRIVED 

 

08/11/2023 
 

Our official Rider ID Number Bibs for Gear Up Girl SA have finally arrived, and are therefore 
available to those who wish to collect their bibs today Wednesday 8 November from our office. 

Otherwise, Thursday 09 November - between 9am and 5pm only from the Bicycle SA office 

(11a Croydon Road Keswick) 

If you have NOT collected your Ride ID by 5pm Thursday 09 November, you must check in at 
the registration desk at the start location to collect them on the morning of the ride. 
Please note: our office is closed on Fridays. 

We look forward to seeing you this Sunday at Gear Up Girl SA!  
  
Happy Pedalling… 
 


